SACRED HEART SR. SEC. SCHOOL
B.R.S NAGAR, LUDHIANA

CIRCULAR FOR e-LEARNING CONTENT
19-03-2020
Dear Parents/ Guardians

We all are aware that Novel Coronavirus infection is on rise and is a serious threat for
everyone’s health. Keeping this in mind and as advised by the state government, we have
already closed the school till 31%* March 2020 as a precautionary measure for the well-
being of all.

All our students are the most valuable assets of the school and their health and safety is
the biggest concern for all of us. Our teachers have made special provisions to make this
period of time fruitful and productive for them.

Teachers shall upload chapters and relevant topics for the students on the school website
as well as send on the Whatsapp group of their sections, that will be formed soon. All the
students are required to go through them and do the needful to the best of their ability
in their notebooks. Assignments/ Question Answers regarding the sent topics will also be
uploaded. Students should write the question answers/ assignments in their notebooks
and work on them diligently. Doubt sessions will be taken by teachers in their respective
classes as the school reopens.

Students are our biggest stakeholders and we look forward for our children spending their
time judiciously. Please ensure that following practices are observed by your family for
preventing the spread of this disease.

» Wash your hands frequently with soap and water.

» Maintain social distancing.

» Practice respiratory hygiene by covering your mouth and nose with your bent
elbow or tissue when you cough or sneeze.

Stay Home and Stay Safe

We look forward to a joyous and safe beginning for our children. May God keep you all
protected from all kinds of ailments and bless you with good health and happiness.

b,

Principal



